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England. TELEPHONE: RADLETT 5306

10th May 1988.

Mr. Rolf Kuehni,
5217 Hillingdon Road,
Charlotte, N.C. 28226.

Dear Rolf,

How very kind of you to send me a copy of Hubel's book and to
return my cheque. I am very grateful to you, first for telling me
about the book and then sending it to me. I think it is very good
indeed when someone of Nobel Prize status is prepared to take a global
view of the subject of vision and then to present it in easily readable
form. I have not had time yet to read much of it, but it seems to be just
the book I need and I am looking forward to reading it from cover to
cover. I do not often do this these days with most scientific books.
At my age it is _not easy to absorb highly detailed and technical stuff!

By the way?fgid an injustice to the speed of your book rate
postage. It arrived some two weeks or more ago - almost before I had
written to say I would like to have it! Your letter only arrived
to-day, otherwise I would have written sooner to thank you.

With best wishes and again many thanks,

Yours sincerely,
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